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FALCON NEWS
P R I N C I P A L ,  C L A Y T O N  C O B B
A S S I S T A N T  P R I N C I P A L ,  K A T H E R I N E  S U C K L E  

I T ' S  A  GREAT  T IME  TO  BE  A  FA LCON !

UPCOMING EVENTS!
TUE, 5/23
2:10 Elementary AR Party

WED, 5/24
Spirit Shirt Day
9:30 8th Grade Graduation Rehearsal
11:30 K5 Graduation Rehearsal
12:00 K4 Water Day 
2:10 Middle School AR Party

THU, 5/25
Spirit Shirt Day Also!
6th & 7th Grade Ipad turn-in day
9:30 K5 Graduation in Church
6PM 8th Graduation in Church
Receptions to follow each

FRI, 5/26
8:15 Final Mass of School Year
9:15 Awards Ceremony for 1st-7th
11:30-12 k3 & k4 dismissal
12:00-12:30 k5-7th Dismissal

NO AFTER SCHOOL CARE!

Dear St. Joseph Families,
The final week of school has arrived! It has
been a long journey but what a wonderful
path we have taken. There will be much to
celebrate this week. First, our precious K5
classes will have their graduation into
elementary school  on Thursday morning. It
amazing to see how much they have grown
in their first three years at SJS. We have
high hopes for the next eight years. A huge
thank you to Mrs. Altimus and Mrs. Long for
their effort with these students.
On Thursday evening, our 8th grade
graduation will take place at 6PM in the
church. Our special guest speaker will be Fr.
Raney Johnson, who will serve as chaplain
next year to many of our graduates who will
be attending Loyola College Prep. Let us
pray for this group who is leaving our nest
to go out into the world to do great things
at the high school level. 
Friday is our final school day. We will have
our school Mass on Friday at 8:15 AM and it
will be followed immediately by our end of
year academic awards ceremony. All
certificates will be mailed home to parents
with your child's final report card. 
DON'T FORGET TO REGISTER FOR NEXT YEAR!
St. Joseph, pray for us.
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A BEAUTIFUL FAREWELL TO
 MSGR. LONG BY OUR STUDENTS






Library books and fees

Cafeteria

After School Care

After School Academy

Tuition Payments

Turn in all library books and 

 Settle all accounts:

ALL FINAL REPORT CARDS AND 

ACADEMIC AWARDS WILL BE 

MAILED HOME ONCE ACCOUNTS ARE CURRENT!








